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RFA Supports Legislation to Reform Ethanol Blender’s Credit
President Bob Dinneen Comments on Senate Bill
U.S. Senator Chuck Grassley today introduced bi-partisan legislation to reform the current Volumetric Ethanol Excise Tax Credit (VEETC) while still supporting the domestic ethanol industry.  In this interview, Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen explains what the bipartisan Domestic Energy Promotion Act of 2011 does and how it will benefit the industry, the federal budget and consumers at the same time.
Ethanol Report on Domestic Energy Promotion Act  5:18
The interview is conducted by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
Separate sound bites from the interview follow:
Legislation has been introduced in the Senate that would modify the current ethanol blender’s tax credit set to expire at the end of this year.  Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen says they support the bipartisan bill introduced by Senator Chuck Grassley of Iowa.
:52  dinneen-bill-1
Under the bill, the incentive to blend ethanol would be tied to the price of oil.
:33  dinneen-bill-2
The bill includes two other provisions that would help increase ethanol infrastructure and investment in next generation technology.
:32  dinneen-bill-3
Dinneen believes the industry, the government and consumers will all benefit from the three pronged approach of the bill.

:24  dinneen-bill-4
Dinneen says Grassley’s bill is a much better alternative to the one introduced this week that would simply eliminate the ethanol tax credit and tariff.
:40  dinneen-bill-5
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